Our Case Number: ABP-320300-24

An
Bord
Pleanala

Environmental Protection Agency
EPA Headquarters

PO Box 3000

Johnstown Castle Estate

Co. Wexford

Y35 W821

Date: 11 November 2024

Re: Proposed development of a Gas Insulated Switchgear (GIS) substation compound
In the townlands of Carhoona, Carhoonakilla, Carhoonakineely, Cockhill, Coolnanoonagh,
Farranawana, Kilcolgan Lower, Kilcolgan Upper, Kilpaddoge and Ralappane, County Kerry
(www.STEP220kVConnection.com)

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

The Board will revert to you in due course in respect of this matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application
will be made available for public inspection at the offices of the local authority and at the offices of An
Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanaia.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board or email
sids@pleanala.ie quoting the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any
correspondence with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

gp Hctlf
Ellen Moss

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737285
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